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Important Dows Lane Elementary School
Leadership Announcement

June 21, 2022

Dear Irvington School Community,

It is with a heavy heart that I announce that Dows Lane Elementary School Assistant
Principal, Liza Wishney, has elected to resign from her position at the end of this school
year.  This decision did not come easily to Liza as she has had great success in her short
time in the District.  However, she has decided that it is necessary to spend more time
with her young children.  

The District will immediately launch a comprehensive search process to identify the
next Dows Lane Elementary School Assistant Principal.  My intention is to identify a
proven leader with deep instructional expertise to partner with Dr. Kantor and the
dedicated Dows Lane faculty and staff to continue to provide outstanding learning
experiences for the children in our care.  As this search progresses, I will provide the
community with necessary updates.

Please join me in thanking Liza for her passionate service to the children of Dows Lane
and wishing her and her family our best wishes.

Sincerely,

Kris

Dr. Kristopher Harrison
Superintendent of Schools

6 Dows Lane
40 North Broadway
​Irvington, NY 10533
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